
American River Flood Control District 
Sheriff’s Work Program Contract for Services 

Staff Report 
 
Discussion: 
District Superintendent Ross Kawamura has researched available options for 
obtaining contract laborers to assist with debris clean-up along the levees. The 
most suitable work force for this task is currently provided through the Sacramento 
County Sheriff’s Department with their work program. 
 
Attached to this report is a contract from the Sac County Sheriff to begin providing 
these labor services. The contract price for supervision of one work crew is $979 
per day. The contract estimate for fiscal year 2019/20 costs are not to exceed 
$30,000. 
 
 
 
Recommendation: 
The General Manager recommends that the Board approve the contract. 
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